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Community Reinvestment Act NPR 

July 29, 2022 

 

On July 29, 2022, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) staff met with the Managing 

Partner of Altura Capital for a discussion on the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA) Notice of 

Proposed Rulemaking (proposal) issued by the FDIC, the Board of Governors of the Federal 

Reserve System (Board), and the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC).  The 

discussion covered the following topic:  treatment in the proposal of Community Development 

investments in businesses, including minority-owned and/or located on low- or moderate-income 

communities, which have gross annual revenues greater than $5 million and are not Small 

Business Investment Companies.   

 

Meeting Attendees:  

 

FDIC: 

 

Jonathan Miller, Deputy Director, Policy and Research, FDIC 

Richard Schwartz, Counsel, FDIC 

 

Altura Capital: 

 

Monika Mantilla, Managing Partner 


